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Sun, Apr 16, 2006 4:36 AM

Subject: brambling sighting Y-l -/6 C
Date: Sunday, April 2, 2006 2:46 PM sS4~ 06~/

From: Richard Bunse <richard@richardbunse.com>

To: <hnehls@teleport.com>

Richard Bunse

620 Main St.West

Monmouth Oregon 97361

E-mail richard@richardbunse.com
Web site richardbunse.com

I spotted this unusual bird during the first week of march and
described it to
Jessie Saar an avid birder from Dallas, and after several more
sightings I was able
to draw a sketch that I showed her. She was very curious and said it
almost looks
like a brambling. The 14th of march I was fortunate get several digital
photos of the
bird that I will insert with this e-mail.
When I showed jessie she got quite excited, showed the photos to
several of her
birder friends and their consensus was that it was a brambling,
probably a first year male.
The brambling has been staying in heavy cover, occasionally flying
into the yard to
search for sunflower seeds that I scatter for ground birds. It joins
other birds on the
ground to feed but seems to be solitary. The sparrows and juncos don't
mind but the house
finches and yellow rump warblers often chase him away. The feeding
periods are short, never
more than a minute then he heads back to the heavy cover.
Although he has come in the after noon the most frequent sightings
have been between
7:00 and 10:00am. All of my sightings have been from 30 to50 feet and
the photos were
shot with an Olympus 7070 at full digital telephoto so the resolution
is poor.
the last sighting was yesterday morning April 1st at 7:30 on the
ground near my feeder.
If their is any more info you need let me know. If you would like to
see more photos than
these I would be glad to send them.

Thank you for your consideration
Richard Bunse
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